
Church of the Week... 

NABC Missionary of the Week... 

Church Supported Missionary... 

Robert, Janette, Justus, Lincoln, Samara & Tatiana Rudd:  Impact       

Ministries, OLDS 

Email:  robert.rudd@nucleus.com 

Please pray...                                                 

 PTL for encouraging and productive strategy meetings last week in           

Saskatoon for Impact Ministries. 

 for God’s direction in the upcoming year. 

 for strength for the Rudd’s as they are busy raising a family of four plus   

involved in many areas of ministry in our church and in their school. 

Please pray for our seniors who are residents at Mount View Lodge:   

Madeline Hall, Helen Siemens, Erwin Standar, Andy Wipf   

Sunrise Encore:  Tillie Erickson, Alice Schafer, Jake Siemens, Dorothy Unger, Hilde Unger, 

Harry & Verna Unger        

If you’ve missed a Sunday, view the church bulletin and listen            

to the sermon on our website:  eastoldsbaptist.ca 

Creston Baptist Church—Creston, BC  

Senior Pastor:  Rick Bettig  (Phylis) 

Pastor of Family Ministries:  Raphael Gaudio  (Sylvia) 

Youth Pastor:  Lucas Branstetter  (Carrie) 

 

 

 

Vern and Gloria Wagner, NAB Missionaries in 

Romania 

With eight years of camp ministry at Camp Caroline, 

the experience Vern and Gloria bring to Camp Falcon 

Rock in Romania is a blessing to all who are actively 

working toward getting the camp up and running. 

They are in the final stages of installing the entire 

water/sewage system, and anticipating being able to break ground on the main 

lodge after the spring thaw. Pray for the continued projects and permits. Pray as 

well that Vern and Gloria would seek comfort in the Lord and their current com-

munity when they find themselves missing their children and grandchildren back 

in Canada. For more information, visit nabonmission.org/missionaries/vern-and-

gloria-wagner. 

Our church has subscribed to 
RIGHT NOW 

MEDIA for 
another year.  
Just scan this 

QR code and it 
will take you to 

their site. 
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East Olds Baptist Church 
RR1 Site 5 Box 27  Olds, AB  T4H 1P2 

Phone:  403-556-2821  Fax:  403-556-3161   Church Email:  eobc@xplornet.ca   

Website:  eastoldsbaptist.ca  
Pastor:  James Rosenberger   403-586-5086 (cell)  eobcjames@xplornet.ca   

Youth Pastor:  Chris Luchies   403-501-4705  eobcyouth@xplornet.com 
Church Office Hours:  Tuesday and Friday 9-12am                                           
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“SING A SONG OF CHRISTMAS” 

Program 

- presented by the children of EOBC 

 

 

http://www.nabonmission.org/missionaries/vern-and-gloria-wagner
http://www.nabonmission.org/missionaries/vern-and-gloria-wagner


EOBC...a place to grow together!   

Welcome to East Olds Baptist Church 
Are you visiting with us? 

Please fill out a Visitor WELCOME Card found in the pew. 

Coffee is available… Enjoy! 

Today... 

 EVERYONE is welcome to stay for our CHRISTMAS FAMILY POTLUCK immediately 

after the service—there is lots of food for guests, too! 

 

 

 Church Office Hours:  9am-12pm, Tuesday & Friday 

 Monday………...Pastor’s day off 

 Wednesday…...7:30am, Men’s Prayer Time     

 Thursday………..9-11:30am, Ladies Bible Study at the church 

 Friday………….….No Youth 

 Saturday ………..Church Cleaning:  Rocks   

 Sunday…………..10:00am Sunday School, 11:00am with Pastor James Rosenberger 

                     …………...1pm, Christmas Caroling—EVERYONE is welcome to come sing to our  

                                    seniors.  Bring a lunch! 

                                    Greeters:  G&K Palmer   Coffee:  T Huyzer     LTK:  Verhoefs, Allie S.      

                           Nursery:  N Verhoef 

 

 Tuesday, Dec.24th:  7pm, Christmas Eve Candlelight Service 

 Tuesday, Dec.31st:  7:30pm Coffee & Hot Chocolate at the 

church, 8pm, New Year’s Eve Fireworks!  

 

Worship in Song:  Barry Weiss 

Welcome & Announcements 

Worship in Giving:  Carter Kemmere & Donna Poulsen 

Lighting of the Advent Candle:  Jim & Bev Schafer 

Worship in Song 

“Sing a Song of Christmas” Program 

- presented by EOBC children 

Benediction 

Our greeters today are Dennis and Carolyn Temple. 

A supervised nursery is available for children 0-3yrs 

in KidZone(Rm3) - Snuggle Room for moms & babies 

Coming Up... 

This Week... 

Prayer & Praise... 

 Pray for our senior shut-ins and those of our 

church family dealing with health concerns—

Jake & Helen Siemens, Erwin Standar,      

Hilde Unger, Andy Wipf 

 Helen Dyck passed away this week.  Pray for 

God’s peace and strength for the family and 

as a church we extend our deepest            

condolences to the Dyck family. 

 Pray for Tietsia Huyzer’s dad, who has cancer.   

 Christmas isn’t an easy time for many people.  

Remember to pray this Christmas season for 

those who have lost a spouse or loved one 

and those who are lonely or struggling.  

Family of the Week:  Lauren, Angie, Brody & Dane Spreeman 

Children & Family Ministries... 

Women’s Ministries... 

Experience Youth Group... 

 Dec.20th—Jan.10th:  No Youth events 

over Christmas holidays 

Merry Christmas! 

Just a reminder regarding    

Gifts and Tithes                        

 please make your cheques 

payable to EOBC.   

Designate General Fund OR 

Building Fund on your envelop.  

PRAYER CHAIN:  If anyone has a request and wants it on 
the Prayer Chain, call Madeline Hall at 403-559-2332 

If you would like to sign 
up for a Secret Prayer 
Sister for 2020, please 

let Rhonda Schmidt 
know before Dec.22nd.   
Please reveal yourself 
to your Secret Sister 

sometime throughout 
this Christmas season. 

 A HUGE “THANK YOU” to the kids who were involved in our Christmas    

program this morning and to the Sunday School Committee and everyone 

else who helped. 

 Sunday, Dec.22nd:  Regular Sunday School classes & Little Kid’s Time  

 Sunday, Dec. 29th:  NO Sunday School or Little Kid’s Time 

 Awana Clubs will resume Tuesday, Jan.7th. 

Youth Ministries—7-9:30PM... 

FROM THE TREASURER: 

If you have expense 

claims, please have 

them in to Donna 

Poulsen by Dec.22nd.  

Thanks! 


